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I am writing in opposition of this measure. Oregon has a management plan and 

getting rid of it will not help anything or anyone. Beavers have many uses and 

managing them also helps control the amount of damage they can do. As beautiful of 

creatures as they are they are also very destructive to water ways and the 

surrounding areas. Helping to manage them helps to eliminate some of the 

destruction.  


